
 

 

trick-or-treat? 

Halloween is a celebrated tradition here in the United States and most 
Americans participate in this tradition. According to www.CNN.com, 
about 70% of Americans celebrate Halloween from pumpkin carving, 
trick or treating, dressing up, and much more.  
 
Unfortunately, Los Angeles County issued guidance 
discouraging families from our usual Halloween tradi-
tions especially trick or treating. However, they en-
couraged virtual or social distancing activities to cele-
brate.  
 
For our Sunday School kids, we will have a Virtual 
Pumpkin Carving Contest. So carve your best pumpkin and send us a 
picture by October 25th mpccucc@gmail.com. 
 
On October 24th we will have a Halloween event that follows the is-
sued guidelines for the safety of our community. More details will follow 
shortly so keep on a lookout.  
 
Sunday School News 

Sunday School has (un)officially begun. We're still waiting to hold in-person 
classes but lessons have been done via mail and 
virtually. The plan so far: 

First Sundays - we're joining the livestream ser-
vice for communion 

Second Sundays - tentatively a virtual zoom les-
son, game, or craft (Pre-K to 8th Grade) 

Third Sundays - tentatively a virtual zoom les-
son (Pre-K to 8th Grade) 

Fourth/Fifth Sundays - we're joining the livestream service 

For 8th to 12th Grade, class meets on Fri/Sat night and on the third Satur-
days there is a Youth Fellowship for Jr. High to College.  

If you (your child) would like to join us please contact Ms Lori or Ms BJ to get 
on the email/mail list. Hope to "see" you soon. 

Ms. Lori 

Wanted: Sunday School Teachers and Superintendent 
 
Although we aren't holding in-person Sunday school classes yet, we are still 
in need of staff to help out. Some lessons and materials will be sent out to our 
kids and you can help by reaching out to them and guiding them through the 
lesson. We are also still in search of a Sunday school superintendent to begin 
immediately. If you are able to help please contact Lori Katayama or Jayson 
Davies. 

Baptism/Confirmation/Membership  

And now what are you waiting for? Get up, be baptized and wash your sins 
away, calling on His name.” – Acts 22:16 

If you want to learn more about God or have questions about the Christian 
faith or our church contact Pastor Mitchell or Miss BJ. We will have set dates 
for confirmation classes in the future. 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming this Fall! 
From October 1st, we are 85 days away from Christmas! Can you be-
lieve that? While, we have been quarantined for about 200 days.  

We will have a special Virtual Christmas Pageant this year. Please 
contact Ms. BJ to be included in our program.  

T h i s  i s  w h a t ’ s  u p  



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
October 

11 & 18  Virtual Sunday School (Pre-K  
   to 8th Grade) @ 9am 

 17  Youth Fellowship @ 3pm  

TBA  Halloween Party 

 

October  Birthdays 
  10   Daniel Low 
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